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NOTE FROM SUE

Hi Everyone,

Happy Spring!

When you read this, we will have just had our April meeting and the Specialty Committee will have
met as well. We are working on making our specialties very special in memory of Dr. Louis Bond.
They will be the Friday and Saturday after Thanksgiving and we will have Leon Reimert and Dale
Tarbox for our concurrent (afternoon) specialties. Elmer Robinson will judge sweeps and Dale will
judge Juniors. Judges for the specialties held with the all-breed clubs have not been determined yet.
We WILL have a raffle table this year. Please let Carol Urick know if you have items to contribute.
We are trying to recruit some workers so take the pressure off of those who have done it year after
year. The help needed will be during the shows — setting up the trophies in order and handing them
to the steward as needed, setting up the coffee and munchkins and keeping the table neat, judges
hospitality-transporting the judges from the hotel to the show if they don’t come earlier in the day,
and a clean-up crew for when the show is over —the more the merrier. None of them big jobs but
every little bit helps! We also need a talented individual to help with the flyer for the specialties.

Our club tablecloth is missing. If anyone has it, would you please let me know.

Annual Awards — The form is elsewhere in this issue. Please return it to Tami by June 1*'. We can
present the awards at our next meeting, which will be an in-person get together at Norm’s.

The bylaw revisions were approved by the Board at the April meeting. | will see if AKC will review
them and then | hope to have them out for a vote. The new bylaws will be mailed to you along with
a ballot as per our current bylaws.

We are looking at the option of running a FastCat trial to help our treasury and offset the cost of
our specialties. Before we commit to anything, we need to be sure that we have enough workers to
pull it off. If you would be willing to volunteer to help run a FastCat event, please let me know. We
will need 5-8 workers. No experience necessary.

Info will be out on the in-person meeting as soon as we set a date.
Best wishes,

Sue

President




